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Join the Sene-Gambian Scholars Program! 
 

What is the Sene-Gambian 
Scholars Program?  
 

SGS is devoted to increasing 
knowledge about Africa in the 
school and community. SGS 
offers many learning 
experiences, including field 
trips, speakers, videos, and 
food! The centerpiece of the 
program is a three-week 
exchange trip to Senegal and 
The Gambia and hosting our 
partners from West Africa, 
which provides unforgettable, 
life-changing experiences.  
 

How can I get involved in the program? When does it meet? 
 

All ARHS students in grades 9-11 who have an interest in learning about other 
cultures are welcome to apply to SGS. The program will host an informational 
meeting on Wednesday, October 19, during the C+ block. If you want to 
join SGS, attend this meeting! See Ms. Custard in Room 168 for a pass no later 
than October 18. At the meeting, you will learn more about the program and the 
application process. We will be selecting 12 students and several alternates for the 
next cohort of travelers to Senegal and The Gambia in February 2024.  

We look forward to seeing you on October 19! 


